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Dear Mrs. Weisberg, 

It was great to have Harold out here for a few days. I've 

always had the highest opinion of him, both as a person and an 

investigator. It was well worth the literally hundreds of hours 

(due purely to the massive beaurocancies with *Mich I was forced 

to deal) I spent to arrange it. As usual, he was only too glad 

to work hard, so he spent pretty close to 24 hours total making 
speeches, on radio, and TV. Some of his Wit was taped and will 

be replayed during the weeks to come, and people are still calling 

into the radio stations about him. 

I'm sorry for any worry I caused you by calling you a week 

ago, but I wasn't aware of his schedule change. I waited until 

just before the 4 PM press conference to call, hoping he would 

arrive before I was forced to contact you. As it turned out, 

everything worked out well. We had Penn Jones Jr. on the radio 

(via telephone) for an hour, and even a short interview with 

Steve Burton by phone. 

Enclosed are copies of articles dealing with Harold's visit 

and the other things which preceeded it in order to draw attention 

to it such as a lecture given by me and a showing of "Rush to 

Judgment." This has all given me a chance to arouse people and 

keep them aroused, something I was unable to do by myself last 

year when I had a series published in the mdoor newspaper and 

a lenthy magazine article. Take care and I hope to get a chance 

to meet you at some future date. 

Warmly, 
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